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In accordance with ANKC Ltd Regulations Part 6, Clause 5.3 all ANKC Ltd 
puppies are required to be micro chipped before registration. Micro chipping 
is a means of permanent positive identification. 
 
 
 
 
Puppies are usually micro chipped at around 6-8 weeks, with the microchip being 
placed under the skin between the shoulder blades. 
 
It is the responsibility of the breeder to ensure that the microchip details of the puppy 
are recorded on a recognised Registry within Australia. 


